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Ref: TSMAD Letter: 11/2009   
              
To: TSMAD Members    Date 15 July 2009 
 
Subject: S-100 Review  

 
Dear All, 
 

I am arranging a short meeting of the TSMAD Sub-WG in Taunton for the 1st – 3rd September. This is 
primarily to review comments received on the final draft version of S-100 as outlined in CL 36. The closing date 
for this is August 31 and the HSSC report on S-100  has to be placed by September 3, thus not leaving much 
time to enter into email discussions. Any free time will be used in preparing the S-101 work program for TSMAD 
19 in Sydney based on decisions made in Ottawa.  

I have already contacted the regular members of the old S-100 sub-WG, but whilst I want to keep this 
meeting as small as possible, if any others wish to attend you are most welcome. There may be a possibility of 
using video conference facilities we have here at the UKHO, if you have similar capability. Although I remain 
unconvinced of using it for technical meetings.  
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Barrie Greenslade 
Chairman, TSMAD 


